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News Shots  
ICSI News – 15th November 2021 

 

This week in News Shots  New Members and Honorary Fellow, CPSA 
Elections, NGO Chairman tries steel, Courses, Workshops and Visits for 
2021 
 

Welcome to the ICSI Newsletter: 
Welcome back,  News Shots which will now be produced every two weeks.  If you have 
information, which you think will be of interest to members, please send it to the email address 
given below. 
 
membershipsecretary@icsi.org.uk 
 

News from Around the Sport 

Chairman of the Game Keepers Organisation Tries Lead 
 

The Chairman of the National Game Keepers Organization 

tries out steel shot and makes an interesting statement 

Using a standard load through a side by side he reported 

that it shot exactly as lead shot and once shooters 

concentrated on the birds no one really gave a thought to 

the shot they were using. 

The full report can be found here: 

  

NGO Tries Lead 
 
 
 
 

 

New Associates, Members and Honorary Fellow 
 
The latest list of New Associates and Members is listed below.  Their applications were reviewed and accepted by Council at 

their last Council meeting in October. 

At that meeting, John Robinson, our chairman proposed a new Honorary Fellow for the Institute.  After reviewing this person’s 

credentials and his contribution to the shooting world it was agreed to offer him the non-corporate grade of Honorary Fellow 

of the Institute of Clay Shooting Instructors.   

mailto:membershipsecretary@icsi.org.uk
https://www.shootinguk.co.uk/guns/ammunition/non-lead-ammunition-works-125706?utm_source=Selligent&utm_medium=email
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John started shooting OT in 1982 and took part, as an individual in the 1987 World 

Championships in Zaragoza in Spain. He also took part in DTL, ABT, UT and OT 

competitions at home and abroad from 1987 until 2013 and presently shoots 

Sporting. 

John is an advanced personal trainer and sports nutritionist and has worked 

extensively with shooters including disabled shooters. From 2013—2014 he was lead 

therapist with the GB Disabled Target Shooting team and in 2013 he spoke at the 

CPSA Conference on working with disabled athletes. 

In 2014 he was part of the Commonwealth Games Development Team, Shotgun 

Sports therapist and in 2014 spoke at the ICSI AGM on post Commonwealth Games 

feedback. 

From 2013—2017 John has worked with numerous National bodies to support 

shooting athletes including those para-athletes preparing for major competitions. 

 

 

John Robinson Presents John Peacock  

with his Honorary Fellow certificate 

 

In addition to John joining the Institute the following have been accepted for the grade of Member: 

Jason Leith 

Gwyn Bevan 

Richard Friend (new member) 

The following have accepted the grade of Associate: 

Matt Donaghue 

Adam Melhuish 

 

 
 
 

CPSA News—Directors Elections 
The deadline for nominations was 4pm on Friday 5th November 2021, at 
which point Civica Ltd, acting as Electoral Officer, advised the following 
nominations had been received: - 

East Midlands – John Martin 

South West – Richard Faulds 

National – Lauren Goodman 

In accordance with the Articles of Association no ballot will be necessary 
for the above three positions as they are uncontested, therefore the 
above nominees are duly elected unopposed. They will take up their roles immediately after the 
AGM to be held at the CPSA HQ, GU24 0NP, on Saturday 26th March 2022. 
We would like to recognise and thank all of those who put themselves forward to take on these 
directorship posts. 
Iain Parker 
CEO 
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CPSA News—Safety Officer On-Line Re-Accreditation 
 
Some time ago the CPSA dropped the need to re-sit the Safety Officer Assessment every five years 
but more recently, perhaps 2 years ago, it was decided to introduce re-accreditation by online 
testing.  The role out started with those who had been last accredited the longest.  However, over 
time some members may have slipped through the cracks or perhaps missed that vital email and 
may now be “lapsed”.  It is well worth checking with CPSA HQ if you have not taken a Safety 
Officers Course in the last 5 years, if you are currently qualified.   
 

Something to Watch……. 

Have you tried a ShotKam?  This video from Jonny at TGS looks at the use of a ShotKam.  If you have 
used one for coaching, please let us know how you got on. 
Click on the link below 
 
We Tried a ShotKam 
 

WORKSHOPS AND CONTINUED PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT 

Coach and Instructor 
Development Workshop 

Final Opportunity for 
2021 

Few Remaining Places 
Available 

Monday 22nd November 2021 
Oakedge Shooting Ground 

Staffordshire 
 
 

This popular workshop is available again for those who have missed out previously.  Many of those 
who have already attended this workshop on previous occasions may also wish to return and 
further develop their skills and approach to coaching. 
Each workshop is tailored to the specific requirements of those attending and takes each 
Instructor or Coach from their present position to one of greater understanding and appreciation 
of the shooting and coaching process. 
 
Hosted by full time professional coaches: – 

Jason Rowntree – CPSA Senior Coach, Course Tutor and Assessor. 

John Robinson – England Head Coach Commonwealth Games and ISSF International Coach. 

https://youtu.be/ETTjaLAO3vQ
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Cost £150:00 members      £200:00 non-members 

To book a place on this workshop please email Jason Rowntree 

Email:   coachdevelopment@icsi.org.uk 
 
 
 
 
 

FORTHCOMING ZOOM EDUCATIONAL EVENTS. 

There is not a zoom seminar planned for December 
Any suggestions please let us know 
 

EXTERNAL VISITS  

 
Paul Dancer has negotiated the following visit: 
 

Longthorne Guns Factory Visit 
 
Date: 6th December 2021 
Time: 10:00am  
Cost  £10:00 per person  
Venue: Longthorne House 

1 MillbrookClose 
Northampton  NN5 5IF 
 

icsi.zoomreply@gmail.com 
 
For the Future: 
We are looking at visits to: 
  Laporte Traps 
  Promatic Traps 

Leeds Armouries 
Cartridge manufacturers 

 

ICSI Online Shop   

The online shop is presently under construction with the hope of it going live on the ICSI website 
soon, here members will be able to browse, order and pay for branded items as well as other related 
merchandise. In the meantime, if any member needs anything, please contact Jason – 
shopsales@icsi.org.uk  

mailto:coachdevelopment@icsi.org.uk
mailto:shopsales@icsi.org.uk
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Below is the current stock list with prices. Other items are currently being sourced and will be added 
along with our popular polo shirt shortly. 
 
Please contact Jason Rowntree for any shop items. 
Email shopsales@icsi.org.uk 
 

 
 
 

 
 

FINALLY…….. 

 
New ICSI website news 
The website has been moved to a new hosting company and for a short time there may be some 
issues as Richard Halsall makes changes to release the full potential of the website and to include 
features requested by members. 
Richard is doing this work in his spare time and gives his time freely for the benefit of members so 
please be patient, it’s a big task and will take a little time but will be worth it. 
 

Please remember to log onto and register for the new website.  

In the future emails and all communications with members will be generated via the web site and 
therefore it is important that you register and provide your email details.  This will also allow us to 
comply with the GDPR regulations and keep members details secure. 
If you have not yet logged on go to: 
icsi.org.uk 
Select the tab, “Become a Member” 

Merchandise Description Price including 

P&P (UK only) 

   

Book Game Cons  £13.00 

   

Badges Pin £10.00 

 
Square £5.00 

 
Sheild £5.00 

 
Bullion £12.50 

 
Round £5.00 

 
Loaders  £10.00 

   

Tie Blue £12.50 
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Follow the instructions using your personal email as your username and provide your own 
password. 
Once completed this will send a notification to me and I will check your credentials on the master 
members list and authorise your membership.  You may then complete your own profile which 
will then be seen by those wishing to find a coach etc. 
If you are experiencing difficulties, please use the Support Button on the website and Richard 
will look at your problem. 


